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Toolkit for Reaching Immigrants
Newsletter, E-mail Blast and Web Site Copy
This article can be used in your organization’s newsletter or as an e-mail blast to employees, volunteers, or organization and community members. Customize the copy with information about your organization, or facts and statistics that would resonate with your audience. 
<<Organization>> partners with the U.S. Census Bureau to support the 2010 Census

<<Organization>> is partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to help achieve a complete and accurate count of our population in 2010. The census defines who we are as a nation. Accurate census data help determine congressional representation, grant funding and guide local decision-makers on where to build new roads, hospitals, housing, schools and more.

Our organization strives to improve the lives and welfare of immigrants in our community, many of whom are experiencing hardships related to economic status, language fluency, disabilities and more. In addition, census data can benefit our organization in a number of ways, including providing information that can help us in preparing grant applications.
We are committed to supporting the 2010 Census as another way to improve the quality of immigrants’ lives in our community, and to ensure that even the hardest to count can be accurately represented. Specifically, we will assist the Census Bureau in delivering key messages to immigrants about the ease, importance and safety of the census.  

Why should everyone participate in the 2010 Census?

Census data affect every person in the United States. Consider the following: 

· A complete and accurate count can impact your quality of life.

· Every year, the federal government distributes more than $400 billion to state, local and tribal governments based on census data. 

· Census data help guide local decision-makers on where to build new roads, hospitals, health centers, child-care and senior centers, schools and more. 

· Completing the 2010 Census form is easy, important and safe.

· One of the shortest census forms in history, the 2010 Census form asks 10 questions and takes about 10 minutes to complete.

· Every person in the United States must be counted. This includes people of all ages, races, ethnic groups, citizens and noncitizens. 

· By law, the Census Bureau cannot share your answers with anyone, including the Internal Revenue Service, Immigration and Customs Enforcement, Federal Bureau of Investigation, Central Intelligence Agency or any other government agency. All Census Bureau employees take the oath of nondisclosure and are sworn for life to protect the confidentiality of the data. The penalty for unlawful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment of up to five years, or both. 
We’ll continue to share information with you about upcoming census events we are hosting, as well as those in our community. To learn more about the 2010 Census, visit 2010census.gov. 


